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As a citizen of the United States and long term resident of Oregon, I strongly oppose 

the change in election voting. As a nurse working odd hours, it makes it extremely 

difficult to find time to vote in person and mail-in ballots are the only way I can keep 

my right to vote. Please oppose this bill for all Oregonians.  


